
By: 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

LETTER OF DECISION 

September 25, 2018 

J2K, LLC 
13 S. Florida St 
Mobile, AL 36606 

Re: East side of Clear Creek Drive, 170'± North of University Avenue 
Council District 7 
SUB-000614-2018 
Clear Creek Subdivision  

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s): 

At its meeting on September 20, 2018, the Planning Commission considered the above referenced subdivision 
application. 

After discussion, the Planning Commission approved the applicant's request to holdover the application 
until the November 1st  meeting. 

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 

Sincerely, 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary 

Margaret ppas 
Deputy Director of Planning and Zoning 

cc: 	Polysurveying & Engineering 

P.O. Box 1827 • MOBILE, ALABAMA 36633-1827 
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